
NORTH RED BUD LANE 
Improvement Project

The City of Round Rock is designing the North Red Bud Lane Expansion Project as part of the 
Round Rock Transportation Master Plan. This area of the City has experienced tremendous 
growth, and planned developments are expected to bring thousands of additional homes to 
the area in coming years. Expanding Red Bud Lane will add capacity and improve mobility in 
this rapidly growing area.

The Project Includes:
• Expanding Red Bud Lane to four lane urban 

divided section
• Incorporating intersection improvements
• Constructing a closed storm drain with curbs 

and gutters
• Providing continuous sidewalks
• Providing continuous illumination

Project Funding
The City of Round Rock is funding the design and 
construction for the project. Construction cost 
estimates will be developed during the design 
phase. 

Project Schedule
The preliminary design phase began in fall 2019 
and is expected to be complete summer 2020. The 
construction timeline has not yet been identified.

Community Involvement
A second public meeting is planned for spring 2020 to share project details and receive 
comments from the community.

roundrocktexas.gov/transportprojects/red-bud-lane-north

Dawn Scheel, (512) 218-6603

Contact Information
Contact the project team with questions or send us an email to receive project updates.


